Date: September 29, 2017
C. difficile toxin testing in Microbiology
Starting Monday, 2nd October, 2017 C. difficile toxin testing will be performed using the new Luminex ARIES C. difficile assay. There is no change in specimen collection or ordering of the C. difficile toxin Test.  The old assay, Cepheid Xpert C. difficile/Epi, will remain available only for special epidemiological investigations. The name of the assay used to perform test will appear on each report.
For more information, questions, or concerns:

Please contact the Microbiology Call Centre (416-340-4800 ext. 5227) or the Medical Microbiologist on call through Mount Sinai Hospital locating (416-586-5133).
Change Notice:  C. difficile Toxin PCR Test
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